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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2893 authorized the Director of the Department of Corrections to allow an employee to 

maintain commissioned status when the employee voluntarily moves into a position which does 

not require peace officer status.   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2839, which re-creates the Reentry Policy Council until 2026, has no fiscal or revenue 

considerations for the state as there are no changes to current law.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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